
 
 

  

 

TOPIC: Where have all the techs gone? 

Speaker: Max J. Louzon, MS, MLS(ASCP)CMSBBCM   

Assistant Teaching Professor;  

Director, Medical Laboratory Science (MLS) Undergraduate Program  

Max Louzon is the MLS program director at the University of Washington. Max joined the UW MLS program in 
2018, and his professional goal is to encourage and promote the development of students into MLS 
professionals. 

Presentation Description: 

Clinical laboratories continue to experience problems fully staffing their work place. In the meantime, the number of NAACLS 

accredited programs continues to shrink while the demand for the labor rises. As this situation continues, programs and clinical labs 

will need to address the need for qualified personnel. This may require increased support for traditional programs and alternative 

solutions as well. This presentation will help address these issues and offer insights on how they might be repaired. 

5:00-6:30: Mixer. Meeting old friends and new members! 

6:30-7:30: Lecture and dinner (food and drinks included) 

Registration Fees and CE: $30 for trainees; $40 for members; 1 ACCENT Credit  

Please RSVP to Joyce Liao: liaohc6@uw.edu by Oct 7, 2022  

Thursday, Oct 13, 2022 at 5:00 PM 
Location: Andina Restaurant 

1314 NW Glisan Street, Portland, OR 97209 
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